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On November 14 of the current year, international investors association and its member
companies, together with Batumi Mayor visited children’s house in Urekhi. In addition,
homeless children living in Urekhi and Makhinjauri Children’s Houses received a gift of
30 thousand GEL from International Investors Association of Georgia, providing 84
children with household goods, winter clothing and footwear. According to the members
of Association, the organization is ready to continue its charitable activities and provide
support to socially vulnerable segment in the future.
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